
CITY OF TALLADEGA 

CITY COUNCIL CALLED MEETING 

January 6, 2021 – 5:00 pm 

 

 The City Council of the City of Talladega met in a called meeting on Wednesday, January 6, 

2020 at 5:00 p.m., in the Talladega Council Chambers. The meeting was called to order and the 

following were present:  Council President Trae Williams, Councilman Horace Patterson, Council 

Member Vickey R. Hall, Council Member Spratlin, Councilman Joseph K. Power, Jr. and Interim City 

Manager Kelsey Gallahar. 

 

 Invocation by Councilman Patterson. 

 

Resolution #5212 approving additional poll workers for the January 12, 2021 Special BOE 

Ward 2 Election. 

 

 Motion by Council Member Hall with a second from Councilman Patterson for the approval 

of Resolution #5212.  Roll Call.  AYES:  All. 

 

 Council Member Hall requested Interim City Manager Gallahar to discuss updates on the 

Eastside building.  Interim City Manager Gallahar stated that additional information was found on the 

Eastside building and making it into a community meeting space and would require an architect.  It was 

also mentioned that $25,000 was allotted for analysis of the building and if the Council decides that this 

is the vision for the building then the analysis can be started. Motion by Council Member Hall with a 

second from Councilman Patterson to use the allotted $25,000 to begin analysis of the Eastside building 

to be used as a community meeting space.  Roll Call.  AYES:  All. 

 

 Councilman Patterson requested that pictures be taken throughout the process.  Interim City 

Manager Gallahar wished to clarify if the kitchen would be kept.  All were in agreement to keep the 

kitchen.   

  

 

 Motion by Council Member Hall with a second from Councilman Patterson for adjournment.  

AYES:  All. 

AUTHENTICATION 

 

I, Joanna Medlen, City Clerk of the City of Talladega, Alabama, do hereby attest that the 

foregoing is a true and correct copy of the proceedings of the City Council of Talladega, Alabama, 

which met in a called meeting on Wednesday, January 6, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. in the City of Talladega, 

Alabama.     

 

 


